Texas Multi-Agency Coordination Group
Quarterly Meeting – Notes 
1/12/11

1000 Conference Call

· Prescribed fire activity picking up across the state (USFS, USFWS, TPWD, NPS, and TNC).

· Jim Stockie (USFWS) selected as TMAC vice-chair for 2011

· Malinda Fry (TFS) selected as TICC Liaison

· Kent Evans (USFS) asked by TMAC to continue work on improving communications between all prescribed fire practitioners in East Texas (fire council?).

· Annual Operating Plan working group [Rodney Monk (NPS), Fritz Mueller (USFS), Carl Swope (USFWS), Shawn Whitley (TFS)] asked to gather examples and have recommendations for TMAC on best way to move forward. 
· A request was made to add the Helicopter Manager class to the Lufkin training academy in May 2011.  Fritz Mueller (USFS) volunteered to be lead instructor. 

Prepared By:    Fulton Jeansonne – NPS Southeast Texas Cluster FMO, 2011 TMAC Chair

